

Tim Passmore BSc MBA
Police and Crime Commissioner
Police Headquarters, Martlesham Heath
Ipswich, Suffolk, IP5 3QS

Your Ref: Our Ref:

Telephone No. 01473 613614

Email: tim.passmore@suffolk.pnn.police.uk

Date: 16 April 2018

Dear Amber

RE: HMIC PEEL: Police Effectiveness Inspection (published March 2018)

I welcome this report and I am pleased that the overall judgement and the individual judgements for each of the key inspection questions were good. This is a credit to Suffolk Constabulary.

I am also pleased that HMIC felt there was no need to make any direct recommendations and highlighted some particularly positive points about how the force identifies and assesses vulnerable people.

There was only one area for improvement which was to ensure DASH risk assessments are carried out face to face at the time of officer attendance. In relation to that, I have asked for an update on the progress being made by the force to my Accountability and Performance Panel.

Yours sincerely

Tim Passmore

Police and Crime Commissioner

The Rt Hon Amber Rudd MP Home Secretary Home Office 2 Marsham Street LONDON SW1P 4DF